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Friday 26th January 2024 
 
Dear Parents/carers, 
 
Another busy week has been had as we edge ourselves towards the end of 
January. We have been thinking this week about following Jesus and how 
through our actions we can show that we are following him. As you know we 
have been saddened by the death of Margaret Bloor and have been praying 
for her family and that she rests in peace.  
 
Due to the weather conditions we cancelled our Y6 trip to the Slavery 
Museum, this will take place at a later date this term.  
Our Y4 children all thoroughly enjoyed their Viking day and learnt all about 
Viking life, through use of artefacts and role play.  
 
It is Mrs Dade’s last day before she starts her maternity leave today, thank 
you for all your best wishes and kindness and we hope she has some time to 
put her feet up before the new baby arrives.  
  
Updates/reminders for next week:  
Swimming:  
Reception Group 1 begin their swimming lessons next week. 
Please also remember to bring swimming kits and towels each week as we 
only have a limited number of spares for emergencies. 
 
After school clubs: 
Confirmation letters have gone out today with your child’s allocated club, 
thank you to all staff who have volunteered to lead a club, I am grateful for 
their support and the fact that we continue to offer these additional clubs 
free of charge to all. Please remember you must collect your children 
promptly at 4.15pm on club days.  
 
Parent Governor vacancy:  
We do still have a vacancy for a Parent Governor to join our Governing Body, 
if you are interested please call to the office or speak to a member of staff.  
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Half term: 
We finish for half term at normal time on Friday 9th February and return 
to school Monday 19th February.  
 
Thank you for your support 
 
Mrs G Murphy  
Head Teacher 
 

 
 
 


